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            Loon Chick Watch 2018 Has Begun! 
 

 

  

For the very first time, we have the amazing opportunity to watch in real-time the nesting of our 
Moon Lake loon pair.  If all goes according to plan, and the black flies are tolerable, on or around 
June 16 we should also see the new baby chick – up close and personal!  The flies did temporarily 
drive the loon off the nest shortly after the egg was laid, but let’s hope this did not impact the 
development of the chick. 
 
Bob Turnquist prepared the nesting platform and placed the lake cam at the nest.  Thanks, Bob, 
for your hard work!  Watch for yourself at  https://moonlake.click2stream.com/ : If you have 
windows 10, if you click on the "window" in the far-left side of the task bar and scroll down the 
list of programs to "windows accessories", click and scroll down to "snipping tool" and move a 
copy to your desktop.  Then you can capture a still of the web cam, as in the photo below. 
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I will try to get a better one when it moves so we can see the entire bird. 
 

2:14 PM (1 hour ago) 
 

 
Stephen 
Sunderland 

Thanks! Also- do you have Alan’s email. I want to include him as he’s now a m... 
 

2:17 PM (1 hour ago) 
 

 
Bob I will update the member list 3:14 PM (36 minutes ago) 

  

EXTRA! 

Still shot from the web cam: 

Reminder for those who have not yet paid 2018 dues ($20).  Please stay involved, 
send dues to:  

Sheila McConaghy 
PO Box 893 

Land O’Lakes, WI 54540 
 

Or any board member can accept your dues in person 😊 

https://moonlake.click2stream.com/
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